
PUBLIC NOTICE
Public Consultation for setting a mandatory frequency zone for 

Montmagny and Isle-aux-Grues airports   

Transport Canada wants your feedback about creating a mandatory frequency (MF) zone for the Montmagny and Isle-aux-Grues airports. If this zone is 
set, only radio-equipped aircraft can fly in the zone.

Transport Canada wants to create this zone due to the increase in commuter air traffic between the two airports, in accordance with Part VI, Subpart 2,  
Division V – “Operations at or in the Vicinity of an Aerodrome”  of the Canadian Aviation Regulations.

The zone from the surface up to 1,500 feet above-sea-level would extend to a radius of 5 nautical miles around both the Isle-aux-Grues and Montmagny 
airports, and end at Highway 20.  

If you’d like to submit questions or comments about this proposal, please 
contact Transport Canada by February 26, 2021. 

By email: aerodromes.quebec@tc.gc.ca 

By mail:
Public Consultation Montmagny/Isle-aux-Grues Airports
Transport Canada          
Aerodromes Division – Quebec Region
700 Leigh-Capreol Place, 4th floor
Dorval, QC H4Y 1G7


